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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

The summer of 2020 was moderate in terms of 
the weather. We saw less than average temperatures
above 90 degrees during the summer but are seeing
some heat early in September. We are hoping for
cooler weather to let the grapes hang longer.

Preparing for harvest means getting grape bins
washed and ready as well as all of the other 
equipment in the winery. Harvest at Lenné is
all done by hand and usually involves three or 
four picks spread out over 10 days. We anticipate
harvest to start around the 20th of September which
is near the same time we started in 2019. 

Stay tuned to the web site for upcoming 
events.  The pandemic has reduced our
ability to offer fall events in an enclosed 
space though we are working on a rolling
pick up party for the month of December. 


